
I write to voice my concern about animals who have been used for research.  They have given so much; 
it is only fair that we provide a cruelty-free life for them after they are no longer needed for research.  I 
don’t see a down side.  Please approve this bill in the Oregon House of Reps. 
 
Thank you for considering my comments. 
 
Gayle Peterson 
Corvallis, Oregon 
 


